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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
Liaison Communication 

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group1 

   

To: TaeKyoon Kim Vice-Chair, ITU-T SG9, 
 

Satoshi Miyaji Chair, ITU-T SG9 
 

   

CC: Konstantinos Karachalios Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board 
Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors 

  

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
 

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
 

Jon Lewis Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
 

   

From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
 

   

Subject: Reply to LS on new work item for draft new Recommendation ITU-T J.HiNoC3-
REQ “Functional requirements for High performance Network over Coax 3.0” 

Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 plenary teleconference meeting, 22nd July 2021 

 

Dear Mr Kim,  

The IEEE 802.3 Standard for Ethernet Amendment Physical Layer Specifications and 
Management Parameters for Ethernet Passive Optical Networks Protocol over Coax (IEEE 
Std 802.3bn-2016) was approved in September 2016. At this time the IEEE 802.3 Ethernet 
Working Group has no current or proposed future activity for enhancing this work over coax. 
As such, we do not have a Task Force that could review and generate comments on your work 
item. Best wishes on the development of your functional requirements. 

Sincerely, 
David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

 
1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group and does not 

necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802. 




